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King County




Transportation, Economy and Environment Committee

STAFF REPORT

	Agenda Item:
	5
	Name:
	Mike Reed

	Proposed No.:
	2011-0098
	Date:
	March 22, 2011


SUBJECT

Motion confirming the executive's appointment of Steve Gerritson to the King County Solid Waste Advisory Committee.

BACKGROUND  

The King County Solid Waste Advisory Committee ("SWAC") was established in 1984 (K.C.C. 10.28) to advise and make recommendations to the county executive and council relating to:

· all aspects of solid waste management planning;

· the development of programs and policies concerning solid waste management; and

· solid waste management rules, policies or ordinances prior to their adoption.

SWAC is composed of at least nine and not more than twenty members.  Membership is comprised of a County-wide group of citizens who represent public interest groups, businesses, the waste management industry and local elected public officials.

King County Solid Waste Advisory Committee Candidate

Mr. Gerritson resides in Bothell (District 1).  He is currently Business Development Manager for Enterprise Seattle, Inc., as well as serving as Executive Director of Commuter Challenge of Seattle.  His previous employment includes: Executive Director at Pacific Rim Enterprise Center; senior associate position at Fremco Associates; Executive Director of the Lake Michigan Air Directors Consortium of Chicago; and a Principal and Managing Partner of Economics Research Associates in Boston and Chicago.  He has been a member of the Puget Sound Clean Air Agency Advisory Committee since 1999.   
He received a BA in Political Science from the University of Massachusetts, and a Masters in Public Affairs from Princeton University.  Mr. Gerritson’s appointment is for a three year term to expire on September 30, 2013.  The appointment is for the position as an interested citizen.

ATTACHMENTS
1. Proposed Motion 2011-0098, with attachments 

2. Executive’s transmittal letter, dated February 7, 2011

Pursuant to K.C.C.3.04.110, which allows for confidentiality, the required Financial Disclosure Statements have been distributed to Council members only. 
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